
Report Member Services Committee March 6, 2020 
 
We meet on the 1st Wednesday of the month on https://zoom.us/j/698113496 at 2 pm PT / 5 pm PT / 
10 pm UTC 

Eleni M. is now a part of Member Services Committee (MSC) as the new editor of the Traveler. 

We are working to continue having short meetings by posting our current monthly reports and Minutes 
each month on our repository pages. We are updating them and making sure we have 2019 and 2020 up 
to date as much as possible. 

We communicate and work with each other and the larger volunteer ACA population between business 
meetings on a Slack workspace (slack.com) for WSO where we have developed open and closed work 
channels for the membership and our committees and subcommittees to use for communication and 
doing work. One of the ways Member Services Committee uses that space is to develop each month’s 
agenda by posting their requests at least three days before that month’s meeting date. Our goal for the 
agenda is to have it posted on slack at least a days before the business meeting date along with the 
earlier Minutes. 

We turned in our ABC Report at the end of February and are gearing up to go to Florida at the end of 
April or attend via teleconference.  

Our Committee attends the WSO Public Teleconference on the 2nd Saturday of the month to give our 
reports and listen to feedback from the Board and the fellowship. http://zoom.us/j/228809511. 

You will find the subcommittee reports in the menu to the right side of the screen: 

Global – Chair, Sue 

Intergroups – Chair, Tamara 

March – Chair, nominee Sarah O. 

Regions – Chair, Matt 

Teens & Young Adults – Chair, Marc 

Look for the Traveler on website as well – Editor, Eleni 

Our Member Services Committee is currently supporting the new Public Outreach (Miles from Canada) 
and H & I (Rich from New Mexico) Committees by staying on our Business Meeting after closing and 
being part of those committees while they are developing their committees.  

As you can tell, the members of the MSC subcommittees are the MSC. This Chair is their support and 
cheer leader. I am grateful to all of them. 

Chair, Carole C. 


